
Meet CU-Boulder’s new Associate Vice 

Chancellor for Native American Affairs 

Abrams Lounge, C4C Building, Tuesday November 7, 4-6pm 

 

 

Benny Shendo, Jr. is a member of the Jemez 

Pueblo Tribe. He was elected Chairman of the 

Board of First Nations Development Institute 

in June 2016. Currently, he is vice president 

for business development at NB3 Consulting. 

He is also a project director for the Native 

Community Foundation for New Mexico; a 

former New Mexico Cabinet Secretary for the 

Department of Indian Affairs; 1st and 2nd 

Lieutenant Governor, Pueblo of Jemez; and 

assistant dean of students at Stanford 

University.  

 

Mr. Shendo is a graduate of the University of 

Colorado at Boulder, College of Business. 

 

 

This meeting is open to students, staff and faculty interested in 

Native and Indigenous issues, studies and research on campus. 

This will be an informal meeting (with light refreshments) to 

better inform our new AVC, Benny Shendo, Jr. about issues, 

challenges and opportunities, as he settles into his new position.  

Andrew Cowell, Director of the Center for Native American and 

Indigenous Studies (CNAIS) will moderate the first part of the 

meeting, with casual conversation to follow. 

 

Sponsored by the Center for Native American and Indigenous Studies. 


